
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
City Hall – Council Chambers  

September 17, 2018 
 

The Committee of the Whole met in the Council Chambers at 6:30 p.m. on September 
17, 2018, with the following Committee persons in attendance:  Mayor Jim Brown, Tom 
Blanford, Susan deBuhr, Daryl Kruse, Mark Miller, and David Wieland. Frank Darrah 
and Rob Green were absent.  Staff members attended from all City Departments. Tom 
Nelson with the Waterloo Courier, Tammy Turner with Waste Trac, and other members 
of the community attended.  

Mayor Brown called the meeting to order and introduced the first item on the agenda 
Promotion of Household Hazardous Material Drop off and Electronics Recycling Event 
September 22, 2018.  Tammy Turner with Waste Trac stated the event will take place at 
the Cedar Falls Public Works Complex at 2200 Technology Parkway from 9 am to 2 pm.  
She explained the items Black Hawk County residents may drop off for free, and extra 
items may have an additional fee.  She stated they still need a few additional volunteers 
as it takes 50-60 volunteers to host the event.  She thanked the City for partnering on 
past events.   

Mayor Brown introduced the final item on the agenda bills and payroll.  Daryl Kruse 
motioned to approve the bills and payroll as presented and David Wieland seconded the 
motion. The motion carried unanimously. 

There being no further discussion Mayor Brown adjourned the meeting at 6:35 p.m.  

Minutes by Lisa Roeding, Controller/City Treasurer 


